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Native/Pierre Inspection Problem Abatement Photos
Carter - DNR, Jocelyn <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us> Tue, May 21, 2024 at 9:02 AM
To: Julie Welte <julie.welte@summitbrick.com>

Julie,

Thank you for getting this document to me, the Division received the TR application on 5/16/2024. All of the problems
noted in the 2024 inspection report have been abated and are considered resolved. 

Thanks again,
Jocelyn
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